



To: University of Piraeus - Department of Maritime Studies

Att: Dr. Angelos Pantouvakis

Dear Sir,

We would like to express our sincere appreciation for your willingness to participate in our Korea - Greece Sourcing Maritime Plaza Workshop held at the Metropolitan Hotel on the 20<sup>th</sup> of March.

Your speech was one of the most interesting topics of the forum and it was an honor to have you as one of our speakers. We believe that the knowledge you have shared during your speech will certainly help the Korean companies have a better understanding and insight on the Greek shipping industry.

We hope that we will have the honor to count on your participation on our future events.

Thanking you very much for your attention. We remain,

Yours Sincerely,

Doosik Kim

Director General KOTRA Athens

Korea Trade - Investment Promotion Agency

Tel: (+30) 210 654 3623~4 Fax: (+30) 210 654 3508

e-mail: kotra.greece@gmail.com Website: http://english.kotra.or.kr